
What you need to know about OHIP+

*Students going to university/college in another province may still be covered by OHIP+ if they remain insured 
by OHIP, have a valid prescription, and get medications from a pharmacy in Ontario.

100 per cent coverage: Effective January 1, OHIP+ will cover the entire cost of the most common prescription drugs for 
those under 25. 

Coverage is automatic: You don’t need to enroll in OHIP+. Anyone who is eligible just needs to present their health card 
number when getting a prescription at an Ontario pharmacy.

Other drugs covered through EAP: Certain medications aren’t automatically covered by OHIP+, but they may be eligible for 
coverage through Ontario’s Exceptional Access Program (EAP). In these cases, your doctor will need to submit a request 
for coverage on your behalf.

What you need to know about OHIP+
100 per cent coverage: Effective January 1, OHIP+ will cover the entire cost of the most common prescription drugs for 

What drugs are covered?
OHIP+ covers over 4,400 commonly prescribed medications and other drug products, including:

Reproductive health drugs (e.g., birth control pills)
Antidepressants and other medications to treat mental 
health conditions
Drugs for attention deficit hyperactivity disorders (ADHD)
Epilepsy drugs

Various medications for diabetes including test strips
Drugs to treat some childhood cancers and other rare 
conditions
Asthma Inhalers
Antibiotics

Questions?
For information about OHIP+, contact Service Ontario:

Telephone: 416-314-5518

Toll Free: 1-866-532-3161

TTY/Teletypewriter (for the hearing impaired): 1-800-387-5518

Visit: https://www.ontario.ca/page/learn-about-ohip-plus

Free prescription drug coverage for Ontarians under age 25
OHIP+ Children and Youth Pharmacare Program set to launch January 1, 2018

If you or a dependant live in Ontario and are under the age of 25, you’ll be eligible for free prescription 
drugs though the OHIP+: Children and Youth Pharmacare Program as of January 1, 2018.*

Those eligible must bring 
their OHIP health card,
when picking up prescriptions.

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2018PLEASE NOTE: THOSE ELIGIBLE MUST PRESENT THEIR OHIP HEALTH CARD TO THE PHARMACIST




